














maintain, and would not be used for concentrations. The numerous
graves South and South-West of Tobruk, on the battlefields of
Knightsbridge and Akroma, would be brought into Gazsla, where the
Military Cemetery was already laid out; and the graves from Bir
Hacheim (excluding the French cemetery$ would also be brought to
Gazala.

The next concentrations would be about 2,000 at Agedabia,
sixty miles or so South of Benghazi, and the last at Tripoii, in a
cemetery well laid out and admirably planted, by the enemy.

To complete registration as far West as Tripoli would take
five to six months longer, and to complete concentration four to five
months more.

Colonel CHETTLE, in reply to the Vice-Chairman, said that
the Commission would require from the Army, as records essential to
handing over, (1) complete nominal rolls of the graves, in plot, row
and: grave order, (2) accurately surveyed record plans, indicating
each grave, and (3) Key plans indicating the exact locations of the
cemeteries. With these documents, a cemetery swept by a whirlwind
could be accurately reconstructed.

Colonel OSWALD said that he understood that before the
handing over each grave would be temporarily marked, perhaps by
concrete crosses, in such a way that replacement would not (it was
hoped) be necessary for several years.
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The South Africans and other Dominfbn forces, and some
Divisions, had set up battlefield memorials, which would be
maintained where they were.

Sir Patrick SPENS and Sir Martin DUNBAR-NASMITH enquired
about the graves of the Royal Navy.

Colonel HOFFMAN answered that Naval personnel dying ashore
were buried in the Military Cemeteries, particularly at Tobruk; they
were not buried in separate cemeteries. The Graves Registration
Units were responsible for Naval graves in the whole of Africa except
the Union. \

Sir Patrick SPENS asked whether Malta would be included in
the new area; and the VICE-CHAIRMAN replied that in existing
circumstances the present war graves in Malta would continue tTo be the
responsibility of the Commission's Malta Agency. Military
developments might reguirc an alterstion of this and other arrangements.

The VICE-CHAIRMAN, closing the discussion, said that the
next meeting would be held on Wednesday the 19th May. -

The meeting ended at a guarter to four o'clock.
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